
     

 

        

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Maths 

This week in maths we completed our work 

with addition. We were adding 2 groups 

together and recording our answers. 

When we return after half term we are 

learning about 1 more and 1 less. We also 

will practise counting reliably, and be able to 

count on and back from different starting 

points, not just 0 or 1. 

 

Dates for your diary…Spring Term 
Friday 15th February – 
Break up for half term holiday 
Monday 25th February –  
Children return to school. 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March – Book Fair arrives 
Thursday 14th March – Book Fair leaves 
Friday 15th March – Sparhawk Quiz 
Friday 5th April – Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
     

 

Intergenerational Week 

On Monday 11th February we invited 

Grandparents into school to work with their 

Grandchildren. It was a very popular afternoon 

and it was really nice for staff to meet with 

adults and to see them working with their 

Grandchildren. The children absolutely loved it! 

There was an incredible atmosphere in the 

classroom. 

Sparhawk Quiz 

On Friday 15th March we are having a Quiz at 

7pm. Parents are welcome to enter a team and 

come along. A letter with further details 

hasbeing sent out. The quiz will be hosted by 

Mr Wilson and Mr Ainley. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your 

support this half term. 

We’ve had a really busy 

one and really appreciate 

your support. We are 

looking forward to 

welcoming the children 

back after their weeks 

rest. 

 

Phonics 

We have been learning the sounds ai, ee, oa, or, ear, air, 

ure, igh  this week and revising words from set 10, 11 and 

12. 

After half term we are revising the sounds: ch, sh, th, ng 

and the words from set 13: have, went, then, were, go. 

The children are really trying hard with their writing, why 

not try being segmenting superheroes at home and seeing 

what sounds your child can stretch out of a word to write 

it? 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 7th March we celebrate 

World Book Day. Children are invited to 

come to school dressed as their favourite 

story characters. Staff will be too! Please 

still dress children appropriately for the 

weather and time of year.  

 


